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January 5, 2018

Secretary Barcy F. McNeal

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215

RE: Case Nos: 00-2171-EL-CRS

Dear Secretary McNeal:

IGS Dayton Inc. is now a wholly owned subsidiary of Interstate Gas Supply Inc. (“IGS”) pursuant
to an acquisition occurring in 2016. 1GS Dayton holds CRES certificate number 00-36E (9) which expires
on February 2, 2019. AllIGS Dayton customers have been assigned to IGS, copies of said assignment
communication having been previously provided to the Commission Staff. IGS does not plan to conduct
future business through IGS Dayton. Accordingly, IGS would like to cancel the I1GS Dayton PUCO
certification as of the date of this letter.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Very Truly Yours,

%White

General Counsel
Interstate Gas Supply, Inc.
6100 Emerald Parkway
Dublin, Ohio 43016
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